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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref. No. - Cir/RBS/2019-20/No.26 Date- 09/08/19
To: Parents (Class 7 to Class 12)

From: The Principal

Subject: Meeting regarding extension of school timings during Cycle Test

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Redbricks School.

This is in reference to the school’s decision to extend school timings on the days of cycle tests
(applicable from CT2 onwards). After the receipt of this information, we have received requests from
parents to re-look into this decision.

As shared earlier, this decision has been taken after due consideration keeping in mind the critical goal
of effective student learning. However, we would be happy to listen to parents and address their
concerns in this regard.

We have planned an open meeting with parents to listen to each others views in order to move forward
in a more collaborative manner. We request atleast 1 parent to attend this meeting.

Please find the details of the meeting below.

Date: 13" August 2019 (Tuesday)

Time: At 3:30 pm

Venue: Redbricks — Satellite Campus

Meeting Facilitators: Senior School Principal and members from Senior School Academic Team
We hope to continue to receive your support in the school’s quality functioning and growth, as always.
Thanking you.

Regards

,MEPM

Mrs SutapaMishra

The Principal



